
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of October 8, 2010, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Antoine Reeves, President
Teresa Velazquez, Vice President of Student Events
Bruce Berg, Diversity Coordinator
Ted Carey, Budget Coordinator
Shana Colbert, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Jasmine Cruz, Elections Coordinator
Alyssa Ginevra, Wellness Coordinator
Tervell Williams, Social Activities Coordinator

SEGA MEMBERS LATE
Damon Cherry, Vice President of Student Governance

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT
Eileen OʼShea, Civic Engagement Coordinator

OTHERS PRESENT
Tim Gaura, PTK Vice President
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Advisor
Ivan Matthew, SEGA Advisor
Victoria Preston, President, Honorable Women Club
Rick Sadwick, Associate Director, Student Services
Job Smith, President, Men of Excellence Club
Eddie Visagie, Student Trustee
Lisa Wallace, Campus Center Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:08 p.m.  
The minutes of the September 24 meeting were corrected and approved.

SPEAK TO SEGA
• Mr. Sadwick reported that he is a member of the MCC Sustainability Steering Committee. He sought feedback from SEGA on ideas 
 for possible sustainability programs and projects for DCC.
• Mr. Sadwick reported that MCC alumna filmmaker Nicholle La Vannʼs presentation/film showing is scheduled for November 10 
 and is sponsored by the DCC Visiting Scholars Committee and SEGA. SEGA members and club presidents are invited to lunch with 
 Ms. La Vann on November 10 at 2:20.
• Mr. Sadwick noted that SEGA is one of the sponsors of Dr. P.M. Forniʼs October 20 presentation and publicity will be revised to 
 reflect that.

NEW BUSINESS

Family Fun Nite Box Maze
• Honorable Women Club would like to partner with SEGA, PTK and Peer Leaders to build a cardboard box maze for Family Fun 
 Nite on October 22. $35 is needed for supplies.
• A motion was made by Ms. Velazquez and seconded by Mr. Cherry to approve $35 for box maze materials. Motion approved.

Honorable Women Club T-Shirts
• The club is requesting funds for 5 T-shirts for club officers and advisor and 2 T-shirts for a Brighton Campus T-shirt auction.
• A motion was made by Ms. Velazquez and seconded by Ms. Colbert to approve a maximum of $60 for 5 T-shirts for club officers 
 and advisor. Motion approved.
• Additional information is needed regarding the Brighton Campus T-shirt auction.
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Costume Contest
• Men of Excellence Club would like to co-sponsor a costume contest with SEGA on October 27, 12-1, in the 4th floor lounge.
 Both groups would share in the cost and preparations for the event.
• A motion was made by Mr. Carey and seconded by Mr. Williams to table the proposal until next week so that more details can be
 obtained. Motion to table approved.

Budget Report
• Mr. Carey will contact Joe Marchese, MCC Association Inc. Finance Manager, regarding possible reimbursement for file cabinets 
 and storage cabinets purchased for the Student Leadership Office from SEGA̓ s budget.

Elections Coordinator Position
• A motion was made by Mr. Cherry and seconded by Mr. Carey to add registering students to vote to the Elections Coordinator 
 position description. However, because all the position descriptions need to be reviewed for possible revisions, an ad hoc committee
 will be created, therefore Mr. Cherry withdrew the motion.
• A motion was made by Mr. Carey and seconded by Mr. Cherry to create an ad hoc committee to review SEGA position descriptions 
 and suggest revisions. Motion approved.

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS

Lisa Wallace
• Trip agreement sheets must be signed by conference participants.
• SEGA training schedule for fall semester was distributed.

Ivan Matthew
• Keep up the good work!

The meeting adjourned at 1:01 p.m.
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator


